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Presentation of the Project "Characterization of the food web in the Francisco Coloane Marine 
Area, Chile: Trophic role of the humpback whale and of their main preys". This conference 
was given on February 17th 2017 at the Chilean Antarctic Institute, in the city of Punta 

Arenas.  
 
The conference was aimed at the 
community, and people from several 
Scientific Institutions, such as the Chilean 
Antarctic Institute, Cequa Foundation, the 
National Fisheries Service, as well as 
teachers, high school students, local 
newspapers, among others. 
 
During the talk, the main activities of the 
project were presented and described and 
people were invited to participate in 

future informative talks. Moreover, children were invited to participate in environmental 
educational talks and workshops that will be proposed for the upcoming months. 
 
 


